
Village of Parish

Special Meeting

Monday September 10, 2018

Mayor Perkins called the meeting to order at 10:00 am followed by the Pledge of 

Allegiance.

Roll Call: Present – Mayor Perkins, Trustee Murphy, Trustee Houghton, and Evelyn M. 

Stelmashuck, Village Clerk. 

Excused: Trustee Zender.

Absent: Trustee Cusson-LaRue.

Trustee Houghton made a motion to set a date for a Public Hearing relating to the 

formation of the Parish Water District #1 currently not served with public water, subject 

to a public referendum which was seconded by Trustee Murphy.  Roll taken…carried.

Mayor Perkins said a proposed date for the Public Hearing would be September 19, 2018 

at 7 pm.

Trustee Houghton made a motion to accept Trustee Cusson-LaRue’s letter of resignation 

which was seconded by Trustee Murphy.  Roll taken…carried.

The Board discussed Senior Citizen dinners in the area.

Mayor Perkins told of activities in the County.  

The Mayor asked the Clerk what the status of the Bubis property was.  The Clerk said she

spoke to Don of Bronze Contracting and he said they would start the job in a couple of 

weeks.

Mayor Perkins said we are still taking bids for a new rubberized roof for the WWTP.

Mayor Perkins said Shawn Mullin will be the new groundskeeper at the WWTP.

Trustee Houghton made a motion to adjourn at 11 am, which was seconded by Trustee 

Murphy.  Roll taken…carried.

Respectively submitted;

Evelyn M. Stelmashuck, Parish Village Clerk


